
March 29, 2021

For immediate release

COVID-19 vaccine clinics full across NWHU region

Please be advised that all COVID-19 vaccine clinics across the region are now full for the next two 
weeks. Due to Moderna vaccine supply shortages, some clinic dates must be changed and those people 
affected by this change will be contacted by NWHU to reschedule their appointment.

Although there are currently no appointments available in clinics, vaccine is expected to arrive within the 
next two weeks and more slots will be uploaded to the booking system at that time. NWHU will advertise 
widely when appointments are available.

Anyone with questions can call the NWHU COVID-19 hotline at 1-866-468-2240.
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